PUBLIC NOTICE
BUDGET HEARING REGARDING PROPOSED USE OF LOCAL GOVERNMENT ECONOMIC ASSISTANCE (LGEA) FUNDS
The Woodford County Fiscal Court will hold a special meeting for the sole purpose of holding a budget hearing regarding the proposed use of Local Government Economic Assistance (LGEA) Funds. The Special Meeting will be held Tuesday, May 12, 2020 at 5:00.p.m. via Zoom streamed live on the Woodford County, Kentucky Facebook page. Citizen input regarding the possible use of Local Government Economic (LGEA) Funds is requested and welcomed. You can submit your comments, questions or concerns via email at info@woodfordcountyky.gov 
All comments, messages, emails and questions will be read and answered. 
You can find your Magistrate’s email and telephone number here: woodfordcounty.ky.gov 
You may also call (859) 873-4139 to connect you to your magistrate or write to Woodford County Fiscal Court, 103 South Main, Courthouse, Versailles, KY 40383. 
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